
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
5

th
 September 2016 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 11: GCSE English Language and English Literature 

 
As part of your child’s GCSE English Literature exam, they are required to study the novel, A 
Christmas Carol this Autumn term.  It would be of great benefit for every student to purchase a copy of 
each text to support their learning.   
 
Your child can purchase the text from the school, which will cost £5.00. 
 
If you have any problems purchasing copies of the text, please contact myself either by email: 
s.carr@cavendish.herts.sch.uk, or by phoning the school directly on 01442 404333.  If you wish to 
purchase a copy on the internet, the title is, A Christmas Carol, by Charles Dickens; ISBN number is: 
9781407143644.   
 
I believe that it is fundamental for all students to have their own copy of the text, so they can annotate 
it during lessons and use this to prepare for their GCSE exam.   
 
If you are in receipt of Free School Meals/Pupil Premium you may be entitled to help with the cost, 
please contact the Finance Department on 01442 404333 to discuss this further. 
 
Please enclose full payment (cheques made payable to The Cavendish School) along with the slip 
below and return to Student Services ASAP.  
 
Yours faithfully 

S Carr 

Mrs S Carr 
Curriculum Leader: English 

……………………………………………………………………………………… 
Year 11: GCSE English Language and English Literature 

A Christmas Carol  
 

Student Name: ………………………………………………………………..….. Form: …………….. 
 
I am in receipt of Free School Meals/Pupil Premium and have spoken to the Finance Office to confirm 
this  (please tick the box if applicable) 
 
I enclose payment for A Christmas Carol @ £5.00  

 
Cheques made payable to The Cavendish School and return to Student Services 
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